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Ref.No./SAC/ALD/29/2020 -27 Dated: 19 October 2020 

 

Notice 

Puja Break 

Dear Professors, Staffs and Students, 

All online classes for PG and UG departments shall remain suspended 

from 22-29 October 2020 on account of Puja. Regular online classes and 

offices will resume fully from 30 October 2020 onwards. 

All the administrative offices shall remain closed as well on these days. 

Students requiring assistance for administrative matters such as signature 

for scholarship etc. can contact the Principal’s office through phone and email. 

Assistance will be provided to them through online mode only. 

Taking classes online can be very exhausting; faculties and students are 

therefore encouraged to take a much needed rest during the Pujas. You have all 

earned it! 

The Management wishes all its stakeholders blessed Puja celebrations in 

advance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Rev. Br. Albert L. Dkhar, 

Principal 
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